
September 20, 2015 
RE: 1512 Morton Ave appeal ZBA15-021 
 
 
Mia- my family and I live next door to Karen and Shawn Schaefer.  Our address is 
1514 Morton. 
 
I just wanted to submit a comment that the issue at hand regarding the Schaefer's 
building addition does not affect or bother my family and I at all.  Absolutely 
no issue or concern. 
 
However, we respect that everyone may not hold the same opinion.  We hope that 
the issue can be resolved in a friendly way for all affected parties. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Dave and Sue McCreadie 
1514 Morton Ave 
 


